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Becoming An Emergency 
Shelter Home 

Orientation Training 

 

MONDAY, 

NOVEMBER 1. 

6:30 TO 7:30 P.M. 

 
Training will be held on Zoom—all Alaskan 

licensed foster homes are invited. 

 Link will be sent upon registration. One hour of 

training credit given for this session. 

 

 

 

To register or for more 

information, contact The Alaska 

Center for Resource Families at 

acrf@nwresource.org or call  

1-800-478-7307. 

 

 

 

OCS is recruiting foster families to 

become Emergency Shelter 

Homes and be available to take 

children on an emergency basis in 

your community.   

Attend this orientation to learn 

more about what is required and 

what it takes to become an 

emergency shelter home for your 

area. 

ABOUT EMERGENCY SHELTER HOMES: 

• There is currently a need across the 

state. 

• Homes must be currently licensed 

and have at least one year of foster 

care experience.      

• Home should have capacity of three 

beds and expect placements after 

hours and on weekends 

• Foster care rates are higher for these 

emergency placements. 

• Youth are in your home for a few 

hours to up to 30 days. 

mailto:acrf@nwresource.org

